
RFP 

DUMP/PLOW TRUCK 

TOWN OF HOLLAND 

 

The Town of Holland will accept proposals for a new dump/plow truck.  All proposals must be 

received no later than 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 10, 2024.  The bid opening will take place 

at 6:30 p.m. that evening at the monthly Board meeting and an award will be made at a 

subsequent meeting. The Board of Supervisors has the right to accept the proposal most 

advantageous to the Town and will take into consideration the warranty. 

 

RFP specifications may be obtained at the Town Hall, W7937 County Road, Holmen, or at the 

Town’s web site: www.townofhollandwi.gov.  For more information, contact the Town Clerk at 

608-526-3354. 

 

Marilyn Pedretti 

Clerk 

http://www.townofhollandwi.gov/

